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john.camp@cosatx.com

From: San Augustine Main Street <noreply@snapretailemail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 7:55 PM
To: John Camp 
Subject: Friday in San Augustine !    "Color The Town Red "  

A message from San Augustine Main Street. 

Having trouble viewing this e-mail? View in browser.  
 

  

  

  

  

  

   

  

"Color The Town Red" ------ This Friday 
and Every Friday Starting this Friday!!!!!  

  

  

   

  

San Augustine Wolf Pack  VS Garrison @ 7:30 p.m. in Garrison  
  

   

The City of San Augustine wants to encourage the town to “bring 
out the Red”. We are calling it “Color the Town Red” on Fridays in 
support of the San Augustine Wolves ! The sky is the limit on the 
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ways you can show your school spirit! Some of the appropriate 
ideas could be to display Wolves flags, red ribbons, red balloons, 
and certainly wear your red shirts, jerseys, hair bows, shoes, sox, 
hats or whatever you have! Almost all the merchants in San 
Augustine supply Wolves apparel. Let’s get out and “Color the 
Town Red” on Fridays! This Friday our Football team plays 
Garrison in Garrison. Hopefully when the students depart San 
Augustine they will look around and see “Red”.  
 

This is an all-out effort to support our students and faculty. 
Wolves come in all forms and this includes support and 
encouragement for students in band, athletics, academics, cheer, 
teachers, coaches, and other students! Hope you as a business 
will join in. There will be more details in the next Tribune. Call 
936-201-9798 for inquiries. 
   

  

   

   

  

San Augustine Main Street 
P. O. Box 25 
San Augustine, TX 75972  
(936) 201-9798 

  

 

8 a.m. - 5 p.m.  
Monday through Friday  

  

 

 

The mission of the San Augustine Main Street Program is to implement the National Main Street Model 
Four Point Approach of organization, promotion, design, and economic restructuring to reach the 
objectives of preserving and promoting historic downtown San Augustine through economic, historic, 
and cultural revitalization.  

  

    

 

This email was sent to john.camp@cosatx.com by San Augustine Main Street. 

To ensure delivery in your inbox (not bulk or junk folders), you can 

add noreply@snapretailemail.com to your address book or safe list.  

Don't want to receive our emails? Unsubscribe now.  

San Augustine Main Street | P. O. Box 25 | San Augustine TX 75972 United States  

 

  

 

 


